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Attorney, OELD

OIE
Mr. G. W. Oprea, Jr. RBosnak

Executive Vice President FMiraglia
Houston Lighting & Power Company TNovaE
Pest Office Box 1700

Houston, Texas 77001

Dear Mr. Oprea:

By letter dated July 23, 1980 (ST-HL-AE-500), Houston Lighting and Power (HLAP)
requested directions and instructions for qualification of the Arthur D. Little,
Inc. (ADL) computer code to be used in calculations for piping systems at the

South Texas Project (STP).

On October 9, 1981, as a result of several conversations HLAP submitted the
results of two test problems, that were used to verify the ADL computer code

(ADLPIPE version 2C).

This is to advise you that the NRC staff has approved the use of the ADL Code

and it can be used for the ongoing STP desian.

Sincerely,

— T

Thomas M. Novak, Assistant Director
for Licensing
Division of Licensing

cc: See next page
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